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I strongly object to the privatisation of prison on the ground that the accountability 
of Government departments and their staff are of the highest standards. The 
practices that are in place including ICAC have resulted in Government 
departments being more accountable for there actions. I don't believe a money 
making exercise by private enterprise will uphold the high standards our public 
department now have. They will cut cost to make a profit. The only people that 
will benefit will be there shareholders not the people of NSW or our prison 
population. I have always had faith in the way prisons have been run in NSW and 
I would like them to remain as they are. 

Thank you 

Peter Duggan JP 


